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Council Chambers – Attendance in Person 

Council Chambers is reopening to the public with full capacity. 
Capacity is 100, including Council, staff, and members of the 
public, pursuant to the fire code.

Commencing with the March 27, 2023, Special Council 
meeting, we will welcome up to 80 members of the public 
and any public hearing applicants to join us in person in 
Council 

Chambers, 3rd Floor, 877 Goldstream Avenue.

Doors will open at 6:30 pm. and we ask that if you are 
experiencing any symptoms of illness including fever, headache, 
cough, congestion, or runny nose, that you DO NOT attend in 
person. Full public participation via Zoom will continue. 
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